
 

 
 

 

June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Growing talent greener futures program 

 

I am writing to inform you of an intended visit to Xscape Castleford on Monday 7th July. 

Your child has been identified as being high achieving in Science and we would like to 

enhance their academic potential. 

 

The programme hopes to engage students with sustainability and green jobs as well as 

develop their transferable skills such as communication, confidence and creative 

thinking.  

 

Arrangements for the Visit 

Students will depart college at 10.30am on the 7th July and are due to return to college 

at 2.00pm on 7th July. Students will need to wear normal school uniform. 

 

Lunch will be provided at the Xscape, but your child may wish to bring some additional 

money for other refreshments throughout the visit. Please contact college to inform us 

of any dietary requirements. 

 

Payment Details 

There is no cost to parents/carers for this visit. If you would like your child to go on this 

visit, please could you give consent via the School Gateway App by Monday 23rd June 

2025. 

 

Please inform College of any changes to your child’s contact or medical details. 

 

At all times prior to the departure of the trip, the College reserves the right to review the 

placement of any student dependent upon their behaviour, attendance and health. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

F Hart                          

 

Mrs F Hart                          Mr M Gilmore                                    Mrs R Merritt 

Leading Practitioner              Principal                        Principal 

 


